
I support Oregon House Bill 3228 because our state should recognize the intrinsic value of all wildlife, 
including wildlife that is not hunted, fished, and trapped. I agree that we should protect, maintain, and 
restore indigenous non-game wildlife to their natural place in our state, thus improving and restoring 
ecosystem functions and providing long-term benefits and beauty to Oregon. 
 
I am a resident of Wilsonville, Oregon (97070). 
 
Cordially, 
Anne Smith 
 


